MARY BERGERON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 4535 - 8 Avenue (780)723-5300 October 2025



Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
Visit our website @mbelementary.gypsd.ca Follow us on Facebook @marybergeronschool			1	2 Swimming 1:15- 5JD	Fundraiser Packages go home	4
5	6 Swimming 1:15- 4W	7	8 Swimming 1:15- 4K	9	PD NO SCHOOL	11
12	HAPPY THANKSCIVING NO SCHOOL	14 Swimming 1:15- 3S	15 Hot Lunch- Chicken Nuggets Fire Hall 9am -KE Fire Hall 10:45am KR Fire Hall 1:10pm-KL	16 Swimming 1:15- 1J	17	18
19	20 Swimming 1:15- 2P School Council Meeting 7:30	21	22 Swimming 1:15- 5H	23	24	25
26	27	28 Swimming 1:15- KL	29	30 Swimming 1:15- 4H	31 School Spirit Day- Halloween	© BlankCalendarPages.com

Winter Fundraiser

Once again our amazing School Council has organized a Winter fundraiser selling delicious Purdy's chocolates and Mom's Pantry. The campaign paper orders will run until November 3, with online orders being accepted until November 15. Please keep an eye on our Facebook page for times and days for pick up.

School Council

MBE School Council would like to welcome back, Tricia Hehn as Chair, Krista Hawboldt Secretary, and Laura Kulyk treasurer. Allison Riopka is our Fundraising Coordinator. Joining them this year is Katie Roy as Vice-Chair, for the 2025-26 school year. MBE is very fortunate to have such a fantastic group of hard-working, talented parents! Thank you all, for everything you do!

Picture Retakes

Retakes will be on Wednesday, October 29. The proof packages and ordering instructions will be sent home as soon as they arrive. The proof package MUST be returned if you are planning on getting retakes. Any student that were absent on the original picture day will have their photo taken on retake day.

Halloween

Our monthly MBE Spirit Day will be on Halloween this year. Students and staff are encouraged to wear their Halloween costumes for the entire school day on Friday, October 31. We will be participating in an outdoor Halloween parade, through the bus lane and over to our neighbours at the Parkland Lodge. Parents are welcome to watch the parade as it moves through the bus lane. Parade will be starting at 1pm.

Swimming

During the months of October and November, each class has been assigned a day to go swimming. Please ensure that students bring the necessary swimwear and towel on their designated day. Check the calendar or school website for dates.

